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13/06/2021  22:48:132021/1782/P OBJ Simon Dyson Dear Nathaniel Young, 

Firstly, I wish to put on record that Fitzroy Square and the Western Terrace were not consulted by Camden 

Council of this planning application, even though the proposals would impact greatly on these Grade 1 & 2* 

Listed buildings and the immediate conservation area. Subsequently many of those wishing to object were not 

given that window of opportunity.    

Please may we request an extension for objections.

OBJECTON 

I hereby strongly object to the proposed development to increase the height of an already over scaled building 

on the west side of Fitzroy Mews, namely ¿Glebe House¿.  

I urge you to consider objections raised in separate correspondence from other residentz from 25A Fitzroy 

Square (primarily Kitty Edwards-Jones) . Specifically, the proposed work will adversely impact Fitzroy Mews 

and the western terrace of Fitzroy Square from a lighting perspective. I am happy to provide full detail 

/affirmation of my support to each of the points raised by Kitty Edwards-Jones if required but given the short 

timescales, assume this initial notification is sufficient. 

If this development is allowed to go ahead, the applicants proposals will detrimentally impact the quality of life 

and the mental health for many people with loss of sunlight and daylight in their homes. The Fitzroy Square 

Conservation Area will be irreversibly damaged. I am not meaning to sound obstructive and I should welcome 

the opportunity to discuss further and happy for you to inspect from my flat the overlooking aspect and 

potential loss of sunlight and daylight. 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Dyson
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